

CITY OF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY • P.O. BOX 2510 • GEARHART, OREGON 97138 (503) 738-5501 • (503) FAX 738-9385

January 12, 2023

Mayor Kerry Smith and Councilors P.O. Box 2510 Gearhart, Oregon 97138

RE:

Planning Commission, January 2023

The Gearhart Planning Commission met January 12, 2023 at 6 pm. All commissioners were present. Chad Sweet and Angoleana Brien were present for staff.

Elections of officers for 2023 were held. Virginia Dideum will serve as president, and Russ Taggard will serve as vice president.

The Consent Agenda was approved.

Don Frank shared the updated Comp Plan Summary Rack Cards draft. With a small addition, they were approved. Chad said they would have enough printed to include with water bills and have it available at City Hall.

Chad introduced Denise Lofman and Garrett Phillips with CREST. The city has contracted with CREST to provide planning support until a new Planning Director can be hired.

Unfinished Business: None

New Business: Brett Estes, DLCD, did a Planning Commission Land Use Workshop.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm.

Sincerely,

Virginia A. Dideum

President, Gearhart Planning Commission